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11
th

 November 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Your child has been selected to take part in a netball tournament at Acle Academy on the 

afternoon of Tuesday 17
th

 November. Children will need to bring their school PE kit, trainers 

and a tracksuit/warm clothes.  They will be taken in staff cars with Mrs Glover and Mrs Eagle 

and will be back in school by 3.15pm.   

 

If you would like your child to participate, please sign and return the attached permission 

form. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Jenny Pratt 

Secretary 
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